
 
Knightline 8.10.20 

 
Calendar of Events  
Visit our homepage calendar for important dates or ​click here​ to view the entire calendar.  
 
News and Announcements  
 

● New Parent Orientation TUESDAY, August 11 at 5:30.  
Please join a ZOOM meeting for all new parents/guardians to review some ​FAQs​!  

● Medical Documentation Required for Non-wearing of Masks 
Students who plan to return to campus for classes but ​for medical reasons only​ are 
unable to wear a mask for an extended period of time, MUST provide medical 
documentation before August 24 to Mrs. Silcox to that effect.  If you have any questions, 
please contact Mrs.Silcox at ​msilcox@peninsulacatholic.org​ or at ext. 104. 

● Headphones/Earbuds Required for ALL students 
For students who will be learning either on campus or virtually, we recommend 
headphones like this: ​Headphones​. They do not have to be this exact model - but over 
the ear with noise cancelation and a mic is preferred.  While earbuds are acceptable, 
they do not cancel out the buzz around them as they work in flex spaces or 
collaboratively in a group that could include both live and virtual classmates.  

● New Information about FACTS Family Portal  
Parents/ Guardians there have been some updates to FACTS Family Portal. Please 
read the following letter ​FACTS Family information 2020-2021 ​ (this letter was also 
shared via email by Mrs. Padilla).  Please make sure to log in and update any necessary 
information prior to the start of school.  

● Golf Tournament One Month Away!  
We are just one month away from our Annual DB Brackin Golf Tournament at Sleepy 
Hole Golf Course. Sponsorships and players are welcome. Tournament information can 
be found on our website. Each family received 6 of the 50/50 raffle tickets to sell. They 
are $5 each or 3 for $10. They may be sold to anyone since the winner does not need to 
be present to win. If everyone sells their tickets, the cash prize will be $5,000. Purchase 
your tickets today to help us raise money for the Athletic Department for new equipment 
for the strength training center. For additional tickets or more information contact Robin 
Thomas at ​rthomas@peninsualcatholic.org​. Thank you. 

● Athletics for 20-21 
Information about TCIS athletics and Peninsula Catholic High School.  
VISAA/TCIS/PCHS Statements 

 
Home and School 

● THANK YOU! 

https://www.peninsulacatholic.org/events.cfm
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Lf7FcAMQBMUtsdKK5Gi3xK269PHLzm8joxw6CBtzxmw/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:msilcox@peninsulacatholic.org
https://www.amazon.com/Logitech-Headset-H390-Noise-Cancelling/dp/B000UXZQ42/ref=sr_1_5?dchild=1&keywords=headphones+with+microphone+usb&qid=1596132966&sr=8-5
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Ny2_kDFKCKBPgPYg3Gs-hDMSWHxE7lwgm5z8JAI5aPM/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:rthomas@peninsualcatholic.org
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PZboBeb51805_bD8qDjqVxtHc5SOzd8i/view?usp=sharing


Thank you to everyone who volunteered for the Home & School Association Used Book 
and Uniform Sale!  Even with all the changes due to Covid-19, the sale went extremely 
smoothly, thanks to the teamwork of our parent volunteers. 

● Mark Your Calendars.  
Here is the ​schedule​ ​for the HSA meetings for the 2020-21 school year.  Meetings are 
usually the first Thursday of the Month and will be held in person at 6:00 p.m. and also 
via a Zoom link that will be provided ahead of time. 

 
Volunteer Opportunities  

● Bingo is Back next Thursday, August 20, and Volunteers are Needed!  
The Knights of Columbus Council 5480 will restart bingo on Thursday, August 20.  They 
are continuing to update their protocols for bingo workers to follow the current social 
distancing guidelines. They are in need of adults who are comfortable working with the 
public under these circumstances.  

Masks and gloves will be mandatory for volunteers.  
Volunteers are in need from 5:30-10:30 PM on Thursdays.  
It is a NON-smoking environment. 
Students are NOT permitted to volunteer. 

The Knights of Columbus provide a significant amount of money to Peninsula Catholic 
each year which allows us to keep tuition as low as possible. Since many of the 
members are elderly, they are not able to volunteer at this time; therefore, they are 
expecting a shortage of regular bingo workers. We need your help. If you are able to 
volunteer for bingo on Thursday, August 20, or a Thursday in the future, please contact 
Patrick McFadden ​to secure your spot. It is a great way to satisfy your family volunteer 
hours.  

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1TrKI0NJZFOeIv8cDHkZeEIQl8fpisH4q/view?usp=sharing
mailto:patmcfads@gmail.com

